From: Eeirn, Toby

To: Heckington Fen Solar

Cc: Laura White; Arthur Hopkinson; "Vicky Cashman"
Subject: Heckington Fen - Cadent

Date: 14 September 2023 15:12:47

Dear Sirs.

| write on behalf of Cadent Gas.

| understand there is a request for the Heckington project team to engage with Cadent Gas to
provide a Statement of Common Ground as part of the examination process.

| can confirm Cadent Gas has no assets being affected by the project, therefore it deems the
need for such a document unnecessary.

If for another reason you feel there is a need please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss.
Kind regards

Toby

Regards

Toby Feirn
Planning and Consents Manager
COO - Operational Perfomance

Cadent

All material contained in this document is confidential information. The
confidential information may not be disclosed to any third party or reproduced
except with the express written authorisation of Cadent.

This e-mail, and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the addressee(s) only. The
content may also contain legal, professional or other privileged information. If you are not the
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Please ensure you have adequate virus protection before you open or detach any documents from
this transmission. Cadent Gas Limited does not accept any liability for viruses. An e-mail reply to this
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Cadent Gas Limited is a limited liability company, registered in England and Wales (registered
no. 10080864) with its registered office at Pilot Way, Ansty Park, Coventry, CV7 9JU.
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